
Competitive Fishing Events During Covid  

At this time, Wildlife and Fisheries Branch will not be issuing Competitive Fishing Event (CFE) Licences for 

in-person fishing events under the current Public Health Orders. Events held virtually/online with photo 

submissions may continue to occur if all COVID19 protocols are followed. Please contact Wildlife and 

Fisheries Branch at fish@gov.mb.ca for more information on CFE Licences. For information on current 

COVID-19 restrictions, visit: https://www.gov.mb.ca/covid19/restartmb/prs/index.html . 
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